
      ADDENDUM 

The below comments were received following the circulation of the draft 
report:  

 

1) Telephone Conversation from Primary Landowner to David Adkins, 
Legal officer, Staffordshire County Council - 25/10/23  

• That the route is not used and has never been used within living 
memory 

• That the route is not visible on the ground  

• That there is an existing public footpath in the near vicinity that is 
much more practical for users 

• That there could be potential health and safety concerns where the 
route joins the highway  

• The accessibility of the route from either end. 

• Whether there is a need for an additional route at this point. 

 

It was explained that this was an application based on historical evidence 
and that to turn the recommendation would require something of 
significant probity - such as a legal order- and whether they had any such 
paperwork in their possession – or any knowledge of any. 

  

 

1) Email from Cheddleton Parish Council to David Adkins Legal Officer -
Staffordshire County Council - 15/11/23 

Dear David 

Thank you for the information. The Parish Council have no additional 
comments or evidence to submit but would you please notify me when it is 
due to be discussed and the outcome. 

Kind Regards, 

…………………                      

 

  END 



 


